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Commodore Report  Bryan Bobbett 

Our opening day party was a huge success this year! Big thanks 
to Nik for organizing it and to everyone who helped with the 
setup and cleanup. Mother’s Day is right around the corner, 
giving you the perfect opportunity to launch your boat. Don’t 
forget to check your slip and mooring lines for any issues. And if 
you spot any leaks, Andy, our dock captain, is the person to 
contact. Looking forward to seeing everyone at the general 
membership meeting on May 7th - there are some important 
items on the agenda. Here's to a fantastic May ahead!  

November 2018 

Vice Commodore Allie McGinnis 

Boating season has arrived with our Opening Day event being a huge success! We filled the clubhouse with 
another full house of RYC members and enjoyed friendship, a beautiful double table spread from Wild Olive's 
Charcuterie Kingdom and our fantastic DJ entertainment by Tobaski Snipes. We were joined by several of 
our fellow Clover Island Yacht Club members and we are invited to their Opening Day Event on May 4th. At 
the May 7th General Meeting will be voting on the acceptance of one new member. The meeting starts at 
7pm with food and drinks being served at 6:45pm. Please attend to welcome our new members and spend 
some time with your fellow Richland Yacht Club members. Happy boating season everyone!  
 



May General  Membership Meeting  Tuesday,  May 7, 2024 

Pledge of Allegiance  7:00 pm 

Call to Order  Bryan Bobbett 

Membership Actions  Allie McGinnis 

Minutes of Previous Meeting  Bob Gray 

Commodore’s Message  Bryan Bobbett 

Officers’ Reports  

 Treasurer  Kathy Higgins 

 Vice Commodore  Allie McGinnis 

 Rear Commodore  Nik Qafoku 

 Dock Captain  Andy Cockrell 
 Past Commodore  Obie Amacker 
 Recording Secretary  Bob Gray 

 Corresponding Secretary  Rick Anderson 

 Building Coordinator  Nancy Hubbard 

 Rental Coordinator  Deb Thorington 

Old Business  Bryan Bobbett 

New Business  Obie Amacker 
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Corresponding Secretary  Rick Anderson 

 GET YOUR SPECIAL DAY ON THE LIST! 
Send your Birthday Month/Day and Anniversary Month/Day/# 
years to be included to ragolfer@charter.net  

Rental Coordinator  Deb Thorington 

2024 Reservations are required for events larger than 25 people. For more info regarding policies visit 
our websites members area bylaws. Text your requested date, member name to Deb Thorington at  
509-308-6929  to receive the paperwork and process. You must be a member for at least one year to be  
eligible to rent the clubhouse exclusively for $350 per event. Fill out a completed application, you need 
orientation training (one hour) and written approval required. There are currently rentals that are  
approved for May 25th,  June 21st and Nov 23rd

 of 2024. The club will be closed to other members during 
those days. Please email me at dthorington@cfmtg.com if you would like to reserve a day for your event. 
 

Lets Celebrate!  May Birthdays May Anniversaries Lynda Edmundson-  5/11 LeAnn Stephens– 5/5 

 

Richard & Janet Johanson– 5/18 39 years 

 

Building Coordinator  Nancy Hubbard       As the sun comes out and the temperatures rise, more people 
are using their boats and the clubhouse. Please remember the 
main rules; If you use it, you clean it. This includes the kitchen, 
the main room and the patio (BBQ area). Not only should you 
run the dishwasher, but come back and empty it. Take the 
trash out also. If you carry it in - you carry it out. There are 2 
dumpsters in the parking lot. Do NOT use the patio cans or in-
side clubhouse cans for your boat trash. A little work from  
everyone, makes the clubhouse and docks more enjoyable for 
all. Thanks and have a safe and fun summer . 

mailto:ragolfer@charter.net
mailto:dthorington@cfmtg.com
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Rear Commodore Nik Qafoku 

 



4 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

   1 2 

 

3 

 

4 

5 

 

6 

 

7 

General  
Membership 
Meeting 

8 9 

 

10 11 

12 13 

 

14 

 

15 16 

 

17 

 

18 

 

19 

 

20 

 

21 

Executive 

Board  
Meeting 

22 

 

23 

 

24 25 

Private Event 

26 27 

 

28 29 30 31  

       

May at the Clubhouse 



5 

Richland Yacht Club Officers 

Office Officer Cell/Home Email 

Commodore Bryan Bobbett 509-531-5658 brbobbett@yahoo.com Vice Commodore 

 
Allie McGinnis 509-302-0545 allie@tricityhomevalue.com 

Rear Commodore Nik Qafoku 509-528-6178 nik_qafoku@yahoo.com 

Treasurer Kathy Higgins 509-308-5378 kathyhiggins@myyahoo.com Dock Captain (Slip Rentals) 
Andy Cockrell 509-554-2775 kingsalmonboy@gmail.com 

Recording Secretary Bob Gray 509-375-3044 rhgray02@msn.com Corresponding  Secretary 
Rick Anderson 509-438-1354 ragolfer@charter.net 

Past Commodore  Obie Amacker 509-531-8786 omacker75@gmail.com 

Building Coordinator Nancy Hubbard 509-528-3398 building@richlandyachtclub.net  Rental Coordinator (Clubhouse Rentals) 
Deb Thorington 509-308-6929 rental@richlandyachtclub.net 

 Kim Detienne 

 509-430-8094 

 kdetienne@apogeegroup.com Board Members at Large 

 Brent Shindehite 

 

 509-366-0189 

 brentshindehite@gmail.com Si Stephens 

 

360-298-1001 

 

sistephens100@msn.com 

 


